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JUN 2 51982

A. Lopez-Rivera, M.D.
Box 1060
Humacao, Puerto Rico 00661

y,- / / f 0
Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 52-16661-01/82-01

Thank you for your letter of June 4,1982, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC License No. 52-16661-01
brought to your attention in our letter of May 26, 1982. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

John A. Olshinski, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

j bcc: Document Management Branch
; Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
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